
THE BUILDING 
BETTER DREAMS 
FACILITIES PROJECT

The Facilities Project will build three new elementary schools 
and make significant upgrades to the high school science labs, 

auditorium, pool, and Sidney Frohman Planetarium. The Facilities 
Project is the result of a recently passed bond issue in which 

Sandusky voters approved Issue 12 at a 57% passage rate. 
The state of Ohio is contributing 64% to the building cost 

of the project.

Hayes Avenue Site              3rd-6th Grade Building              Opening Fall of 2019

Former Ontario Elementary Site 
1st & 2nd Grade Building 

Opening Fall of 2019

Former Hancock Elementary Site 
Preschool & Kindergarten 

Building Opening 2021
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AN UPDATE ON THE 
SANDUSKY CITY SCHOOLS 
BUILDING PROGRAM

An August 2017 Update
from Lesko Architecture

Design of the New Schools
We are well into the Design Development Phase where 
we complete the design and detailing of each buildings’ 
architectural elements and the mechanical, electrical, 
plumbing, and structural systems. We are completing 
building sections and specifying materials and finishes. 
Our team has completed the drawings and specifications 
for the demolition of Ontario School and the Construction 
Manager is in the process of receiving bids from 
contractors to complete that work. In addition, the Hayes 
3-6 School site plans have been approved by the City 
Planning Commission which is an important step in 
getting the project ready to begin work on the site in 
October. Site plans for the Ontario and Hancock Schools 
will be submitted to the Planning Commission in 
September for approval.

Renovations to Sandusky Middle School and High School
The Auditorium stage relief air venting system and roofing 
construction work is on schedule and almost complete. 
Program development and designs of the other 
renovations, including Science Rooms, Rooms 300/301, 
Natatorium, and Planetarium are progressing in order to 
begin construction next summer. 

Do you have questions for dr. sanders? email him at: askdrsanders@scs-k12.net

FIRST DAY 
OF SCHOOL

DISTRICT-WIDE
OPEN HOUSE
AUGUST 29TH

PRESCHOOL-6TH: 5- 6PM
7TH - 12TH: 6:30 - 7:30 PM

AUGUST 30TH

WELCOME BACK
BLUE STREAKS!


